
Attention 5th, 6th, 7th, & 8th graders: 
 

This is a reminder for all students interested in 
auditioning for The Addams’ Family. 

 
You must come to auditions with all of your 

permission slips signed and ready to be handed 
in to Mr. Cuadrado: room 9  

 
If you are interested in being a stage crew member 

please check our Google Classroom for 2 documents 
that must be printed and filled out. 

 
AUDITIONS DECEMBER 2023 - 

Monday, December 11th - 5th grade 2:30 - 4:00 PM 
Tuesday. December 12th - 6th Grade 2:30 - 4:00 PM 

Wednesday, December 13th - 7th and 8th Grade 2:30 - 4:00 PM 
 

Please make sure your parents pick you up on time 4:00 PM in 
front of the school. 

 
All students are to meet Mr. Cuadrado in the Gym at dismissal time prior 

to your auditions.  

 
DIRECTED BY MR. CUADRADO 


